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City Clerk

City Hall — 2" Floor
100 N. Fifth Avenue
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

John and Rachael Criso
823 West Washington
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

February 14, 2008

Dear City Clerk,

We are in receipt of the Notice Of Public Hearing regarding the rezoning of lower Burns
Park.

We are the owners of 1315 South State. It is unclear from the letter whether our
property is within 100 feet of the proposed rezoning district. It is likely that our property
is within 100 feet of the western terminus of Granger Avenue.

To the extent that our property is included within the population of owners from whom
the City Clerk is seeking a response, we object to the passage of the amendment.

Thank you, -

-

John Criso Rachael Criso
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